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 Recent changes I have made to the site. 

I updated the Home Page with a new look, Organized the informaƟon for the Sillery Award 
and Grants to their own page for easy viewing. Links to the upcoming Cuer school 
and Caller school are on the main menu of the site. 

I added a link to the PromoƟon Library on the R5CCDA web site that contains 
arƟcles and editable posters and brochures.  
I will suggest to the webmasters of each region to add this link to their site  
for their clubs to have access to this extensive library posted by Nick & Mary Anne Turner. 

hƩps://r5ccda.squaredance.bc.ca/r5ccda_promoƟon.html 

 I conƟnue to assist with region and club web sites as needed.  
Lately, region 9 and Salmon Arm Squares lost their Webmaster  
so I was asked to do some updates to their sites. 

 I have updated the FederaƟon Dance Calendar with informaƟon I have at hand. 
I also keep the FesƟvals page up to date with informaƟon on FesƟvals that would be of 
interest to B.C. Square & Round Dancers. 

 SuggesƟons and observaƟons regarding the FederaƟon web site are always appreciated. 

 

Regards, 
Frank McNeil 
Webmaster to the BCFed 

 

 


